
To: Parents of High School Juniors
FROM:  Soper School
Date: Oct 7, 2019

Soper School is communicating with parents of students who will be juniors during the 2019-20 
school year.

Our school district plans to administer the ACT® test in spring 2020 to eligible juniors as part of 
the state contract with the Oklahoma State Department of Education and ACT. 

Last year over 95% of Oklahoma schools selected to administer the ACT.  Our district believes 
this is an excellent opportunity for all eligible juniors to take the ACT at no cost to them or their 
families.

Additional information on why we chose the ACT can be found at:  8 Reasons to Choose the ACT 
Test

Should you have any questions/comments, please reply to larita.pettyjohn@soper.k12.ok.us.

LaRita Pettyjohn

https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/scores/act-vs-sat.html
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